
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (September 2, 2021) – Port Authority service will operate on Sunday 
schedules on Monday, September 6, in observance of Labor Day. 
 
Customer Service representatives will be available from 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
 
The Authority's Downtown Service Center and administrative offices will be closed in 
observance of the holiday. 
 
As a reminder, quarterly service adjustments go into effect Tuesday, September 7. Service on 
the O1-Ross Flyer will increase to every 15 minutes during weekday rush hours, and two-car 
trains will return to the Red and Blue light rail lines. More information can be found at 
www.PortAuthority.org/ServiceUpdates.  
 
Customers with questions are encouraged to contact Customer Service by phone at 412-442-
2000, on Twitter @PghTransitCare or on chat at www.PortAuthority.org. 
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